
 

 

 

 

Notice to customers 
 

 

 

Dear Valuable Customer, 

We hereby inform you that a planned Server Maintenance Activity is being carried out from 

17-May-2025 to 24-May-2025 to ensure continued smooth operations of the bank. 

This may interrupt AEPS, UPI, IMPS, NEFT, RTGS, Mobile Banking and Internet Banking 
services. 

Kindly cooperate with us and thank you for your understanding. 

e-Saptagiri Grameena Bank 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________ 

Head Office : , SGB towers,Vellore Road, CHITTOOR – 

517002. Email :headoffice@sgbank.in, Website : www.saptagirigrameenabank.in 
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